Allen, Amber

From: Heather Witbeck, Realtor

Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2022 10:13 AM
To: PAZ Preservation

Subject: HR-22-006510

Hello Amber,

| want to lend my support of Vance Cobb for the new build he is doing at 1505 Alameda. | live in the neighborhood and
have for more than 10 years. Vance Cobb and his firm are respectful to neighbors and the neighborhood, plus he builds
a nice-looking, quality home.

Feel free to contact me if you'd like.
Heather Witbeck

Heather Witbeck
hmwitbeck@gmail.com
323.252.4225






